
 

6/21/23 & 6/26/23  

Attention travelers in the Village of Cuba, 
NY. Expect traffic delays in The Village of 

Cuba, NY- Wednesday, June 21st and 
Monday, June 26th for street 

improvements. Leave extra time for travel 
and you may need to use an alternate 
route “side street”. Use caution for the 

travel of uneven pavements. Thank you in 
advance.  

 

 
 


